
 

 
 
 

Contracts & Procurement 
 

 

November 2, 2021 
 
 
Issued by:    Department of General Services (DGS) 

Contracts and Procurement Division   
2000 14th Street, NW – 8th Floor  
Washington, DC  20009    
 

                        
Reference:  Request for Proposal (RFP) 

DCAM-21-AE-0016 - AE Services for MPD 5th District Headquarters.  
 DCAM-21-AE-0015 - AE Services for MPD 4th District Headquarters. 

DCAM-21-AE-0012 - AE Services for MPD 2nd District Headquarters. 
 
 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF SOLICITATION 

 
 

Dear Offeror: 
 
You are hereby notified that the above referenced solicitations are cancelled pursuant to Title 27 DCMR 
§4709.5 which states the Department may cancel a solicitation or reject all bids or proposals received at 
any time before the contract award when cancellation is in the Department of General Services’ best 
interest. The solicitation is cancelled due to change in the requirements and will be re-solicited soon.   
 
The Department of General Services appreciates your participation in the procurement process and looks 
forward to your continued interest in future Department projects. Please contact the assigned Contract 
Specialist for the solicitations for any questions pertaining to this notice. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
  
 
George G. Lewis, CPPO 
Chief, Contracts and Procurement 
DGS Chief Procurement Officer 
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